Paul Fessler, P.E.
Assistant Vice President, Nuclear Operations

Fermi 2
6400 North Dixie Hwy., Newport, M1 48166
Tel: 784.586.6326

Detroit Edison

10CFR50.73 %

October 5, 1998
NRC-98-0135

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washingtor, DC 20555

Reference: Fermi 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341
NRC License No. NPF-43

Subject:  Licensee Event Report (LER) No. 98-006

Pursuant to 10CFR50.73(a)(2)(iXB), Detroit Edison is hereby submitting the enclosed LER
No. 98-006. This LER addresses the failvre of Main Steam Isolation Valves to meet the
specified leakage limits of Technical Sperification3.6.1.2.

The following commitment is being made in this LER:

A supplement to this LER will submitted to document the cause of the unacceptable
leakage and results of repair or rework, and retesting. This supplement is expected to be
submitted by November 15, 1998,

Please contact Norman K. Peterson at (734) 586-4258 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
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cc:  Regional Administrator, Region 111

B. L. Burgess

G. A. Harris

A.J. Kugler <’

M. V. Yudasz, Jr.

Region 11

Wayne County Emergency Management Division

A DTE Energy Company



